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In the presence of 24 guests, a seminar report on the events in Korea in April 2025 was held in Colle 

Mattia, Rome. Giuseppe and Elisabetta Calì talked about the 2025 Summit and all its events with the 

extraordinary participation of parliamentarians, religious leaders and academics, heads of state and first 

ladies. 

 

  
  

Elisabetta Nistri WFWP Italy president shared her experiences attending the IAFLFP conference, the 

event celebrating the 33° Anniversary of WFWP International, and the special atmosphere created by the 

Bridge of Peace Ceremony. 

 

Giuseppe then gave a lesson on the theme Interdependence, Shared Prosperity and Universal Values to 

explain how our action is nourished by the inner strength of conscience and the culture of the true family. 

The reaction was one of great appreciation, with many questions about the future of the world and how to 

change the destructive culture of this time. 

 

This meeting was part of the series that Giuseppe and Elisabetta have been carrying out for some time to 

train and inform guests, Ambassadors of Peace and NGO leaders. The guests themselves have asked for 

other meetings to be held soon given the spirit of hope and light that is always created in these events. 


